
ARANSAS COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT 
 
 

ADDENDUM #2 
May 3, 2019 

 
Request for Bids 

for 
Construction Services 

for the 
Roof Replacement Project at the 

Aransas County Appraisal District Offices 
 

 
 
Prospective Bidder, 
 
Aransas County Appraisal District received the following questions from prospective bidders. The 
answers to each question are included below. 
 
 
Question: Is it mandatory for us to submit a signed copy of the owner and contractor 

agreement along with our bid submission? Normally it is required after the job has 
been awarded. 

 
Answer:  No, bidders should not provide a signed copy of the owner and contractor 

agreement. Only the bidder who is selected to perform the work will sign a contract 
with the Aransas County Appraisal District.  

 
 
Question: TEC Form 1295 requires a Contract ID Number - Can you supply us with that 

information? 
 
Answer:  The Contract ID Number is 2019-01. 


